
 

 

Christmas Greetings from Executive Director 
 

Dear Donors and Sponsors, 
 I am writing this mail with my heart full of joy as this year 2023 was 
a year of joy and a blessing as well as one of  great challenge. 
 It is a joyful blessing because we work with our children who make 
us laugh, cry and enlarge our hearts and enlighten our minds by their pure 
love, unblemished innocence, unhidden frankness as well. It was a year of 
challenge, as one of our supporting foundations had abruptly closed their 
foundation and we lost many sponsors.  
 Dear Donors and Sponsors, we are with expectation, entering the 
New Year – 2024. It is with lot of courage and hope that we continue our 
mission and philosophy of touching little children’s hearts and enlightening 
their minds which will always empower  their future and our future as well.  
 We thank you sincerely  for Your participation in this work of ours. I 
take this opportunity to wish you a Happy New Year and a Prosperous New 
Year -2024.      
              Dr. I. Sebastian, 
              Executive Director, SJDT.  


